
Hello,  
 
I am emailing to express my opposition to HB3501. This bill does nothing to address the 
root of the problem. It will only continue to exacerbate the houseless crisis in Oregon. 
We do not need more people living on our streets, in our parks, and in our wildlife 
areas.  
 
Senator Taylor and Representative Gamba,  
You are my representatives. Please oppose HB3501. 
 
Respectfully,  
Allison Kruse  
Milwaukie, OR  
 


